
ANNEX “D” 

DBM-Approved Vehicle Specifications and their Quantity 

 

User/Office Vehicle Type Quantity Specifications 

For the Secretary 
(Back-up vehicle) 

 

Sports Utility 
Vehicle (SUV) 

1 Engine displacement not 
exceeding 2700 cc for gasoline 
or 3000 cc for diesel. 
 
Automatic transmission. 
 
With air-conditioning, AM/FM 
Tuner, CD Player and USB port 
for smart phones, tablets and 
other similar devices. 
 

For the 
Undersecretaries  

Multi-purpose 
Vehicle (MPV) 

5 Engine displacement not 
exceeding 2000 cc for gasoline 
or 2800 cc for diesel. 
 
Automatic transmission. 
 
With air-conditioning, AM/FM 
Tuner, CD Player and USB port 
for smart phones, tablets and 
other similar devices. 
 

For the Assistant 
Secretaries, Chief 
Coordinator,  DFA 
Spokesperson, and 
ISU OIC  

Sedan 24 Engine displacement not 
exceeding 1600 cc for gasoline 
or diesel. 
 
Automatic transmission. 
 
With air-conditioning, AM/FM 
Tuner, CD Player and USB port 
for smart phones, tablets and 
other similar devices. 
 

Service Vehicle of the 
Chief of Staff, and 
OVS  
 
 

Multi-purpose 
Vehicle (MPV) 

2 Engine displacement not 
exceeding 1600 cc for gasoline 
or 2800 for diesel. 
 
Automatic transmission. 
 
With air-conditioning, AM/FM 
Tuner, CD Player and USB port 
for smart phones, tablets and 
other similar devices. 
 

For the Senior Special 
Assistants 
 

Sedan 6 Engine displacement not 
exceeding 1600 cc for gasoline 
or diesel. 
 



(OSEC, UA, UBRAA, 
UCSCA, UMAIER, 
and UMWA) 

Automatic transmission. 
 
With air-conditioning, AM/FM 
Tuner, CD Player and USB port 
for smart phones, tablets and 
other similar devices. 
 

Service Vehicle for 
the transport of 
personnel, equipment, 
supplies, products 
and materials. 
 
(UMWA, OCA, OFMS, 
OP)  

 

Passenger Van 5 Engine displacement not 
exceeding 2500 cc for gasoline 
or 3000 cc for diesel. 
 
Automatic transmission. 
 
With air-conditioning, AM/FM 
Tuner, CD Player and USB port 
for smart phones, tablets and 
other similar devices. 
 

 


